
 
 
 

                                                 

 

 

REDESDALE  

NEWS 
Friday 9th March 2018 

School Contact Details 
Tel: 0191 200 7326     Fax: 0191 2005966         Email: Redesdale.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk    

Website: www.redesdale.co.uk   Twitter: @RedesdalePrim 

Parent Participation 
Thank you to all parents and carers who came to see their child’s teacher this week. We 
hope the Interim Reports and Meetings were informative and gave you the opportunity to 
share and celebrate your child’s progress as well as how to help them in their learning.  

Hello and Goodbye 
Sadly we say goodbye to Mrs Laidler, who teaches in Year 1, as she will be 
leaving us next Thursday to have her baby. We wish her all the best for the 
future and hope she will keep in touch. We have carried out interviews for 
the post, to work alongside Mrs Armstrong, and are pleased to inform you 
that we have appointed Miss R Heaton who will start with us after Easter. 
We will organise a welcome meeting in the next few weeks so that you can 
meet Miss Heaton who will also be coming in to school to meet the children 
before starting. Mrs Armstrong will be teaching the remaining days up to Easter. 

Parent Governor 
Would you like to be nominated as a Parent Governor ? We have one vacancy for a parent governor at 
Redesdale Primary School. All parents (including carers) of registered pupils at the school are eligible to 
stand for election and should there be more nominations than vacancies to fill, then a secret ballot will 
take place.  Parents who wish to be nominated should request a nomination 
form from the office, please read it carefully and once completed return it to 
Mrs Flannaghan, Headteacher, by no later than 12 noon Monday 19

th
 March. 

Redesdale Choir & Sing Up Performance 
Our Redesdale Choir has been working very hard with Miss Anderson to perform a 
range of songs for a ‘Vocal Celebration’ that will take place at the Whitley Bay  
Playhouse on Tuesday night. Our children took part last year and had an amazing 
time and we know the children this year will sing their hearts out and make us just 
as proud! The whole school will also be taking part in the Sing Up Day 2018 on 
Wednesday 14th March where we will all be singing ‘Be the Change’. 
Thank you to Miss Anderson, all the Staff and Parents who have given their time  
and supported the children over the weeks. 

Year 5 Basketball 
Our Year 5 children have been involved in the Newcastle Eagles Hoops4Health  
Tournament playing against basketball teams from other North Tyneside schools. For the 
third year in a row we have managed to win a place in the finals at Sports Central, North-
umbria University, which will take place tonight. The children are so excited and will be 
wearing our new basketball strips sponsored by EYPS, so our children certainly look the 
part. We hope they enjoy the evening and know that many of you will be there to cheer 
them on. Hopefully third time lucky. Go Redesdale! 


